
Home Builders Care Foundation is taking part in Giving Hearts Day 
Feb. 13. Join us in supporting workforce development in our industry and 
community projects. Early donations can be accepted until Jan. 13 in the 
following ways:

CHECK
•	 To Home Builders Care of F-M Foundation. Write 

Giving Hearts Day in the memo line. 
ONLINE

•	 Venmo @HBCFM
•	 Paypal at www.buildrrv.org/hbc/support/donate

QUESTIONS?
•	 Call (701) 232-5846
•	 Email amanda@buildrrv.org
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